
 

 

Navigating Transition to School:  
Registration and Special Education  

Family Workshop 

Holland Bloorview Kids Rehabilitation Hospital 
150 Kilgour Road, Toronto ON Canada M4G 1R8  T 416 425 6220   T 800 363 2440   F 416 425 6591   www.hollandbloorview.ca 
 
A teaching hospital fully affiliated with the University of Toronto 

 

 

This workshop is is geared to families who have children entering 
Kindergarden (Junior or Senior) in September 2021. The workshop will 

provide families with introductory information about the Ontario education 
system and the basics of special education in the early elementary school 

system. The workshop will include information about the following topics:  
 

 Understanding Ontario public school boards and how to register for 
school 

 An introduction to special education and resources 
 General information about Individual Education Plans (IEPs) and  

Identification, Placement and Review Committee (IPRC) Meetings 
 How to access information about legal rights in education and 

advocacy   
 

There will also be time for Q&A and group discussion!  
 

WORKSHOP REGISTRATION INFORMATION: 
 

Workshop Date and time: 

Monday January 18th, 2021 – 7pm-8pm 

 
    Location: This workshop will take place over Zoom Healthcare 
    Presenter: Stephanie Moynagh – Family Support Specialist  
    The Q&A will also be supported by staff from Holland Bloorview’s Early     
    Learning and Development team.  

 

All attendees must register in advance at the following link: 
https://transition_to_school_and_special_education.eventbrite.ca  

 

 
If you require accommodations or have questions, please contact Stephanie 

Moynagh, Family Support Specialist at smoynagh@hollandbloorview.ca or      
416-425-6220 ext. 6146
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